Message

From: Lauren Amimoto [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=6564D527506542C19DAFB211834EA100-LAUREN AMIMOTO]

Sent: 3/15/2019 9:57:22 AM

To: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8alel12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]; Barmeshwar Rai
[/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=9f05f6278a8f42959478fccdcc711a68-Barmeshwar Rail

Subject: RE: IBEC-LID

Hi Mindy,

Please see below,

The project applicant shall comply with the NFDES MSY permit regulations, NPDES General Construction Permit,
Inglewood Municipal Code regulations, the County’s LID Standards Manual, and the USGBC s LEED program io
prevent the substantial degradation of water qualily during Project construction and operation. 4 LID Plan and SWPPP
shall be prepared to the satisfaction of the City and Los Angeles RIWQUE io ensure the prevention of substantial water
quality degradation during Project construction and operation. These plans shall be approved by the City and Los
Angeles RWOCB to confirm that these permit and regulatory requirements have been safisfied before construction
commences on the site. The plans should be followed and the post construction requirements of the M34 Permit should be
mef following construction compiefion..

Thanks,

Lauren Amimoto, CPSWG, Q50 | Stormwsater Coordinator
el (310 4125108 Hlax (3101 4135552 amimoeto@civolinelewood org
Uity of Inglewood Public Works Dept § 1W Manchester Blvd, 3rd Floor, Inglewood, €4 803172

From: Mindala Wilcox

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 2:34 PM

To: Barmeshwar Rai <brai@cityofinglewood.org>; Lauren Amimoto <lamimoto@cityofinglewood.org>
Subject: IBEC-LID

Hi Barmeshwar and Lauren,

Can you confirm the accuracy/adequacy of the below language proposed to be a Mitigation Measure for the
IBEC project. This language (or similar) is contained within the draft chapter that | previously sent you. Thanks
very much.

Mindy

From: Christina Erwin <CErwinfesassoc.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 2:26 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox

Subject: LID

The project applicant shall comply with the NFDES MSY permit regulations, NPDES General Construction Permit,
Inglewood Municipal Code regulations, the County’s LID Standards Manual, and the USGBC s LEED program io
prevent the substantial degradation of water quality during Project construction and operation. A LID Plan and SWPPP



shall be prepared io the satisfaction of the City and Los Angeles RWOCB to ensure the prevention of substantial water
gquality degradation during Project construction and operation. These plans shall be approved by the City and Los
Angeles RWOUCRB to confirm that these permit and regulatory requirements have been satisfied before construction
commences on the site. The plans should be followed and the post construction requirements of the MS3 Permit should be
mel following consiruction completion..




